
Auguet 13, 1950. 

Profoeoor L. c. Dunn, 
Departmmt of Zoology, 
Columbia University, 
New York Q, M. Y. 

Dear Doctor Dunn: 

Enolosed herewith Is M abstract of my forthcmaing oontribution 
to "Genetios in the 20th Century". I regret that I do not haae the 
loleuro and faoilltioe hero to proparo the written rmnuoorlpt, and that 
I shall have to defer working on it until I return to Madleon after 
the Jubilee moetinge. I hope to hcve the xmnuecript ready not later 
than the middle of Ootobor. However, I would approcinte loarnlng of 
your definite requirermnts in this roopoct in order to change thio date 
in either direction as my be neceaoary or parmioeibla. 

Youra einoerely, 

\ ! 

L : '.c--' 
.Jpehua Lederberg, 

AsBQoiate Profeeeor of Genetica, 
'JiJXVERSI'H OF WISCONSIN. 

P.S. Thank you for your note aoncerning tine reference to bacterial 
reoombination in your textbook. 

JL 


